elenaruth@aol.com

From: Barbara Gray <barbara.gray@journalism.cuny.edus

Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 12:29 PM

To: elenaruth@acl.com

Subject: | am off work until Friday, Nov 18, 2022 Re: FW -- Violations by CUNY/Craig Newmark

Graduate School of Journalism of its Ethics Code, the University's Conflict of Interest
Policy, Public Officers Law §74 -- and the Jan. 28, 2020 memorandum of its own Gene

I'll respond to your email when | return. If you need immediate assistance email Elizabeth.arestyl@journalism.cuny.edu

Thank you,
Barb

~ *Barbara GrayChief Librarian and Associate Professor*

219 West 40th Street

New York, NY 10018
barbara.gray@journalism.cuny.edu
https://www.journalism.cuny.edu/
Pronouns: She/Her
twitter.com/BarbGray



